
 
 

 

TO ALL THOSE SPECIAL PEOPLE AT THE AMBERS WHO 

CONTINUALLY MAKE SOUP EACH MONTH FOR OUR 

VULNERABLE CHILDREN AT LIDGETTON 

A big thank you – words cannot express my appreciation for all the soup and 

food supplies plus cash that you send throughout the year.  There was a large 

amount of biscuits, sweets and chips plus cash that was donated for the children’s 

Christmas party on the 26th November. Thanks especially to June Turner for 

organising the making of the material bags in which to hold the presents and 

biscuits etc.  Fortunately it did not rain and we were able to have it outside the 

container.  As usual the children had a wonderful time and I wondered how they 

found the space to consume cake, ice-cream, custard and chocolate sauce.  They 

took home a bag of presents and biscuits and sweets for the family to share. 

Special thanks must also go to the Teddy Bear Club who have given us so much 

support over the years with mittens, gloves, beanies and jerseys to keep the 

children warm in winter and who provided some wonderful knitted Teddy Bears 

for  the Christmas gift bags.   

A very Big THANK YOU to Hilary Vickers and Elise and Claude Hulley for so 

ably assisting with the collection reminder and transporting of the soup and other 

supplies to Lidgetton each month. I couldn’t do it without you, 

I pray that you all have a joyous and peaceful Christmas with friends and family 

and may 2020 be a bumper year of more soup and food supplies for the 

vulnerable children.    With warm wishes and God’s special blessings.  

Sandra Merrick (co-ordinator for the Lidgetton Community Project 
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